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Privilege Day          

Outdoor Fun Rotational Activities! 
 
Dear Families, 
 
On Thursday 25th of March, we will be having our end of term Privilege Day.  
 
If your child has consistently followed the school’s core values of being a safe, respectful learner, 
they will have achieved level 4 (the highest level) of the Positive Behaviour for Learning system 
and will be attending our outdoor fun rotational activities!  
 
Students may come to school dressed in party clothes. As students will be physically active; 
comfortable and appropriate sporting clothing should be worn. Please no thongs or sandals. 
They’ll also need to bring a suitable hat. Students will also need to bring their recess and lunch 
and a drink bottle of water.  
 
Students on levels 1, 2 and 3 will be participating in various other activities; however, they are 
permitted to dress in ‘party clothes’ on the day. Students will be informed of their PBL tier level 
on Friday 19th of March.  
 
We look forward to celebrating the students’ commitment to PBL at our school.  
 
Kind Regards, 
The PBL Committee 
                                                                

 
 


